
Chairman’s Announcements 

 

Subject: Maternity Transformation Consultation   

 

A reminder to everyone that the Transforming Maternity Services together public 

consultation closes on 24 February, so just over two weeks left to provide feedback 

on the proposals.  You can provide your feedback by going to the website:  

www.transformingmaternity.org.uk or by a hard copy which is available from 

Wiltshire CCG comms team or Wiltshire Council comms team.   

A Health Overview and Scrutiny Joint Committee carried out a rapid scrutiny of the 

consultation process before the consultation started on 12 November, and an update 

will be taken to the March Wiltshire Health Select Committee.  We expect 

independent analysis by Bath University to be finalised by the end of April, and 

depending on the outcome of the consultation, that transformational work can begin 

in the summer of 2019. 

http://www.transformingmaternity.org.uk/

